
Our plan is to move to Peru
before spring of 2026! As of
now, we are trying to visit and
share with as many churches
as we can before we head off.
In this coming month of
September we have two local
churches scheduled that we
are looking forward to seeing.
We are also continuing to
reach out and contact other
churches we know as well! 

Thank you again, so much for
your prayers and support! We
greatly appreciate each and
every one of you. If you are
interested in hearing more
please feel free to reach out!
We’d love to hear from you
guys as well! If you would like
to give financially you can  go
to...
https://tentmakersbiblemissio
n.org/tbm_missionaries/lucas-
and-taylor-fowler/

The Fowlers on the Field

for us as we navigate
being new parents, that
we would be Godly
examples to Maria, and
that we would be
faithfully sharing the
gospel with her

for us to trust God while
we are raising support-
prayer and also financial
support

for our travels as we visit
different churches in
different states

that we would be sensitive
to God’s leading and stay
consistent and diligent in
our individual spiritual
lives

scan to visit our TBM
profile and/or support us!

Please be
Praying

Catching Up What's Next

2025August

Hello again! What a change
these past few months
have been for us! We had
our sweet girl, Maria
Azucena, on July 17 , and
things haven’t slowed
down since. It has been
such a blessing to have her
with us and God has taught
me so much through her
already. Just a few weeks
after having Maria, we
moved out of our
apartment, lived with some
wonderful family friends
for a few weeks, and then
moved up to Colorado with
my parents to start our
deputation! We are so
grateful for the generosity
and hospitality that we
have received from so
many and for God’s
goodness and protection
every day. 
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